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April 29, 2022 
 
Community Development Department    
One North San Antonio Road 
Los Altos, California 94022 
Attn:  Naz Healy, Associate Planner,  
650-947-2640, nhealy@losaltosca.gov 
 
 
Re:   540 Patrick Way (Charng-Chow Residence) – (SC22-0003) 
 
Dear Naz Healy: 
 
Thank you for taking the time to review our community outreach letter.  Below is 
a summary of the comments the client provided from their neighbors. The sheets 
shared with the neighbors were: Site Plan (page 6), Elevations (page 13-16), and 
Exterior Perspectives (page 17-18). 
 
From the client:  
We did our neighbor outreach to 12 neighbors this past weekend, and gave 
them all packets with a personal letter and reduced plans. Here is the summary 
 
We met our neighbors in person at 530, 550, 541, 551 and 521 Patrick and gave 
them our packet. 
 
The remaining 7 neighbors were not at home so we left the packet in their 
mailbox. One of them (531 Patrick) has apparently been gone for a while and 
has been traveling or something; I may see if I can get their contact info from 
someone. 
 
Some more notes about our chats with our immediate neighbors. 
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1. 530 Patrick comments: 
a. Our neighbor to the south (which is also a two-story). They actually 

did a remodel in the past to add the second story. 
b. Was also the selling agent for 540 Patrick, so she was already 

expecting a rebuild when we purchased the house 
c. So far doesn't have any problem with us doing a two story house, is 

overall supportive 
2. 550 Patrick comments:  

a. He seemed to be more OK with the plans after reviewing them. Had 
no problem with the two-story aspect. 

3. 521 Patrick 
a. I talked to the owner on that initial weekend I did the outreach - this 

is the modern house, they did a complete rebuild. She offered to 
chat to share tips about the build process.  

4. 560 Patrick comments 
a. Owner sent me a nice welcome email last week. She said the plans 

look lovely and wished for a smooth construction. 
 

 
 



 
 
 
3 of 7 

Thank you for your review.  Please find the supportive documents such as letters, 
emails, messages, and the pictures were provided by the owner in this regard in 
the following pages. 
 
 Please do not hesitate to call our office should you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Eugene H. Sakai, AIA, LEED AP 
President, Studio S² Architecture, Inc, 
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Letter from the owner to the neighbors: 
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Email form 560 Patrick Way: 
 

  
 

Message form 530 Patrick Way 
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Pictures from the neighbor’s mailboxes:       
 

 560 Patrick Way 
 

 
 

 531 Patrick Way 
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 425 Becker Ln 

 

 
 

 417 Backer Ln 
 
 

 
 
 
 


